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Operational Advice Notice  

Airside Safety Week – Temporary GSE 

Parking Changes 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to the 
attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own actions 
and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give users notice of the requirement for 

temporary relocation of GSE parking during the spring Airside Safety Week. 

 

Between the dates of Monday, 13th May 2024 0430hrs and Friday, 17th May 2024 2330hrs, 

KAD North GSE Parking will be closed. Ground handlers who normally use this area (DNATA, 

Ground Handling London and Swissport) are temporarily required to relocate to T1 North (Pier 

4a), as shown in GREEN in Drawing A. 

 

WFS are required to vacate Pier 4A parking and temporarily park in the head of stand 

equipment areas on Stands 594, 595, 596 (Drawing B). Note these stands will remain 

operational and parking may still be used by handlers for the respective flights. 
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Drawing A – DNATA, Ground Handling London & Swissport GSE Relocation 

 

 

 

Drawing B – WFS Parking Relocation 
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2. Emergency 

In the event of an emergency, please call 222 (internal) or 0208 759 1212 (external). 

 

3. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to luciano.bueno-chaves@heathrow.com.  
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